
From: Scully, James jscully@haverhill-ps.org
Subject: Much to be proud of...

Date: April 26, 2018 at 7:38 AM
To: AllStaff allstaff@haverhill-ps.org

Today in the Eagle Tribune we see pictured on page 1 Meredith Budds. As we approach graduations we see many in this region
completing their high school years with honors and the like.

It is wonderful to see local business leaders like Charlie Daher of Commonwealth Motors feature the best. Charlie for years has
always supported our area youth and we are most grateful. Here he is joined by the Boston Marathon Race Director Dave
McGillivray in recognizing Meredith Budds.

The story below tells her story the best. We all need to join in and be proud of so many that sit before you. In the classrooms and on
the fields you are all a part of the success and dreams of many...

We all congratulate Meredith...simply put a great young lady...

Thank you,
Jim Scully

Copied from the Eagle Tribune...








